
She lived on a farm in the hills outside 
our little town and was never late for 
service, always arriving a few minutes 
beforehand.

This particular morning, though, she 
was late.

We began the service and she arrived in 
time to play the second hymn.

What had happened, we wondered?

She had stopped to rescue a cow which 
had been stranded after its foot was 
caught.

She freed the cow and continued on to 
church.

She was always doing Christ-like deeds 
and took her turn in conducting our 
Bible study at the farm.

By Bill Pugh
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OUR ORGANIST

Bequest
Remember the Church in your will.
A bequest will help continue to work of 
the Church long after you’re gone. There 
are many ways a bequest can help 
the work of the Church – whether for a 
specific cause that’s dear to your heart, 
for a specific congregation or for the 
general purposes of the life of the Church. 

 
Speak to your solicitor or financial 
advisor, or visit the Synod’s website:

http://www.victas.uca.org.au

